e

Queensland
Government

Department of the

For reply please quote: TF/15/14744 . N
Premier and Cabinet

30 July 2015

Ms Belinda Clarkson
4 Felicia Rise
DIAMOND CREEK VIC 3089

Dear Ms Clarkson

Thank you for your letter received on 28 July 2015 regarding bushfire warnings. I have been
asked to reply to you on behalf of the Premier.

Please be assured that your correspondence has been received and a formal response, if
appropriate, will be provided in due course.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact the Premier.

Yours sincerely

N -

A Bernard

Director
Executive Correspondence Unit

Executive Building

100 George Street Brisbane

PO Box 15185 City East
Queensland 4002 Australia
Telephone +61 7 3224 2111
Facsimile +617 3229 2990
Website www.premiers.qld.gov.au
ABN 65 959 415 158




